

Dear parents / carers,

18.09.2023

This half term's topic is "All about me". In group time we shall be discussing the things we enjoy and other elements of our lives. We are asking all parents/ carers to send in 3 photos to our keepintouch@THNS.org email address.

Please send us the following with a brief description:

- 1. A photo of your child eating their favourite food.
- 2. A photo of your child with a significant person/people- this could be a family member.
- 3. A photo of your child busy at home- this could be helping out with a job at home, brushing hair etc.

These photos will be used in our small talking groups and to create a display, from which the children can share conversation with their friends. Please make sure the photos come with a brief description as this will allow us to support conversation around the images.

We are also asking families to collect conkers, acorns and pine cones. We use these to practise counting, sorting, weighing and pouring. Can your child find 10 of each and bring them to Nursery? Can they find even more?

Many thanks for your support.

Best Wishes

Jim

